
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   •   SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 •(217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111   

 
ELECTRONICALLY DELIVERED 
 
February 13, 2020 
 
Reagen Atwood 
Vice President and Deputy Chief Legal Counsel 
Ann & Robert H. Lurie’s Children’s Hospital of Chicago 
225 East Chicago Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60611 
 
Re: PROJECT COMPLETION 

PERMIT NUMBER #16-044 – Lurie’s Children Outpatient Services and Surgical Services  
 
Dear Ms. Atwood: 
 
On March 27, 2019 we received your final cost report for the permit referenced above.  Our files 
will be updated to show that the final cost for this permit is $35,627,451 and the completion date 
is September 25, 2018 the date of the ASTC was licensed.  No further action by the permit holder 
is required for this project in relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.   

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 

Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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